
 

 
 

University staff are taking strike action to achieve national 
collective agreements and acceptable salary offers 

 

Classes, labs, administrative services, library and other 
scheduled services at seven universities will be affected  

 
All Day on 20 July and 4 August   

And at various times 
from 21 July to 3 August 

 
 
 

Please contact university administration with 
any queries  

 

 
Support Staff Claims 

 

Staff Working Conditions = Your Learning Conditions 
 
 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience –  
The quality and reputation of New Zealand university qualifications are at risk! 

 

For further information visit the AUS website www.aus.ac.nz 
The Association of University Staff, PO Box 11-767, Wellington, New Zealand 


